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Rosenberg Corey

From: Mike Siegel <mikesiegellpc@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 1:28 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: I am in support of SB860

Parity is long overdue and as the primary resource for my clients, which include post 911 combat veterans, 
it is important to let the insurers kinow they cannot unreasonable dictate how we practice. 
 
 
--  
Mike Siegel, MS, MFT, NCC, LPC 
Marriage and Family Therapist 
Licensed Professional Counselor 
New Address as of January 9, 2017 is below! 
3800 SW Cedar Hills Blvd 
Suite 272 
Beaverton, OR 97005 
503-381-6453 
www.mikesiegellpc.org 
https://vsee.com/s/8e7d4274 
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